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Dear Mr.J .Alien, 

Please find attached a copy of our response to your building control consultation letter dated 05 February 2016. 

Yours sincerely, 

Malcolm Parker FRS 

Inspecting officer 

Westminster East FS Team 

Fire Safety Regulation SW 

London Fire Brigade 

I extension ••• 

Email: malcolm.parker@london-fire.gov .uk 

visit our website at www.london-fire.gov.uk 

Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.uk/Y ourSafetv 
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